
Home Learning Newsletter

Celebrations
A very big well done to the following children who have been chosen 

by their class teacher for excellent home learning work this week. 

Remember to do what you can and what interests the children.

Infants

Reception – Isla Squires

for a lovely video in Lilford Woods telling Mrs Gilman everything she 

can remember about their class trip to Delamere Forest.

Year 1- Lexi Fox

for all her ‘Beegu’ story work, especially her dressing up and 

interviewing of Beegu.

Year 2 – Kornelia Chorazyczewska

for completing so much amazing work this week especially lots of 

detail in her Frida Kahlo research.

Juniors 

Year 3 – Owen Webb

for producing a detailed book report on our class text 'The Night 

Gardener' and a plant diary with excellent scientific vocabulary.

Year 4 – Lottie Haslam

for creating a wonderful portrait project in the style of our class artist 

Pablo Picasso.

Year 5 – Isla Fox

for completing her own creative work - music couch to 5k and being 

a great teacher to her little sister Lexi.

Year 6 – Ola Skrzypczynska

for creating an ‘All about Brazil’ poster- including detailed 

information about the location, weather and products produced.

Best Class Reward
Each class teacher informs me of the number 

of children who are sharing their work with them every day and 

the Best Class is the class who has the

most number of children sharing work throughout the week.

Rec – 21/29 = 72%

Year 1 – 25/30 =83%

Year 2 – 25/30 =83%

Year 3 – 24/29 =83%

Year 4 – 22/30 =73%

Year 5 – 23/30 =77%

Year 6 – 19/29 =66%

Years 1, 2 & 3 are joint winners of Week 6 – Well done!

We will celebrate weekly the best class and when we return to 

school, the class which was the ‘best class’ the most 

will receive a treat.

Positive thoughts in the time of the Coronavirus Pandemic:

You are saving money.

You can support your local restaurant by ordering online if possible, 

and you might even buy a few clothes and items online, but all in all 

being in quarantine will most probably make you spend less. You 

might even realise that you can live well with so much less.
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